& Children's Centre

8™ June 2022
- Dear Parent/Carer,

Reception Ladybird and Butterfly Class trip to the Horniman Museum Monday 18" July 2022

I am pleased to inform you that Ladybird and Butterfly Class will be going to the-Horniman Museum on
Monday the 18" July 2022.

Children will be leaving school at 9.30 and will return at 1.30.

The children will be visiting the butterfly house for which there is a £2.50 entry fee, you will need to pay in
advance for this via Scopay or at the school office.

The transport arrangements for this trip will be by bus.

The children will be having lunch on the trip, please confirm below if your child will need a school prepared
packed lunch or will be bring one from home.

Could you please fill in the slip below, and return it to the class teacher by Friday 17* June 2022.

Unfortunately, your child will not be able to go if we do not receive the slip on time.

Yours faithfully,

CPoy loq

Mrs Doyley & Miss
Ladybird and Butterfly Reception Class Teachers

Reception Ladybird and Butterfly trip to the Horniman Museum on Monday 18 July 2022.

Name: Class:

*| give/* do not give permission for my child to go on the above outing.

Signed:

My child will need a school prepared packed lunch - please tick here [ ]
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